
PRESS RELEASE – RESIGNATION OF KEVIN GREENWOOD 
 
"The Port of Newport has accepted the resignation of its General Manager Kevin Greenwood. The Port of 
Newport is appreciative of Kevin Greenwood's efforts in guiding the Port at a time when it is facing 
challenging issues.  His tenure at the Port is notable for the many relationships, local and otherwise, he 
has fostered.  The recent election of two new Port Commissioners signified a change in direction for the 
Port and as such the commission felt a change in Port leadership was also necessary." 
 


